ılıılı cısco



Open Source Used In Umbrella Android Client for Fedramp Umbrella Android Client for Fedramp Prod

Cisco Systems, Inc. www.cisco.com

Cisco has more than 200 offices worldwide. Addresses, phone numbers, and fax numbers are listed on the Cisco website at www.cisco.com/go/offices. Text Part Number: 78EE117C99-1925198926

This document contains licenses and notices for open source software used in this product. With respect to the free/open source software listed in this document, if you have any questions or wish to receive a copy of any source code to which you may be entitled under the applicable free/open source license(s) (such as the GNU Lesser/General Public License), please submit this form.

In your requests please include the following reference number 78EE117C99-1925198926

Contents

1.1 guava 29.0 1.1.1 Available under license 1.2 commons-codec 1.11 1.2.1 Available under license 1.3 gson 2.8.6 1.3.1 Available under license 1.4 constraintlayout 2.1.0 1.4.1 Available under license 1.5 appcompat 1.3.1 1.5.1 Available under license 1.6 libsodium 1.0.8 1.6.1 Available under license 1.7 openssl 1.1.1n 1.7.1 Available under license 1.8 nimbus-jose-jwt 5.1 1.8.1 Available under license 1.9 google-play-services 19.2.0 1.9.1 Available under license 1.10 android-support 1.0.0 1.10.1 Available under license

1.1 guava 29.0

1.1.1 Available under license :

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2008 The Guava Authors

*

- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

```
* You may obtain a copy of the License at
```

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

/ /

* This method was rewritten in Java from an intermediate step of the Murmur hash function in

- $*\ http://code.google.com/p/smhasher/source/browse/trunk/MurmurHash3.cpp, which \ contained \ the$
- * following header:

*

- * MurmurHash3 was written by Austin Appleby, and is placed in the public domain. The author * hereby
- disclaims copyright to this source code.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/collect/Hashing.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2011 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not

* use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of

* the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT

* WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the

* License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under

* the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SortedMultisets.java

jar/com/google/common/collect/SortedMultiset.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2009 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

- * in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the

* License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either

* express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableSortedAsList.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2011 The Guava Authors.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under

* the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/hash/package-info.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2019 The Guava Authors

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

```
Found in path(s):
```

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/Platform.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/Internal.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2005 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under

* the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/reflect/Reflection.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2012 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/FilteredKeyMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/Stats.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/RateLimiter.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableRangeMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/PairedStats.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/AbstractByteHasher.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/TypeToInstanceMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ListenableScheduledFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/Element.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/StandardSystemProperty.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/ChecksumHashFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/SmoothRateLimiter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/xml/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/BaseEncoding.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ServiceManager.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/CartesianList.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/TypeCapture.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/StatsAccumulator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/ByteSink.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/Closer.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/Parameter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/FileWriteMode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/Invokable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/LinearTransformation.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/LongAddables.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/html/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/LongAddable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/CharSource.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/escape/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/PairedStatsAccumulator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/SipHashFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableRangeSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/LongAddables.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/ClassPath.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/ImmutableTypeToInstanceMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/LongAddable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/ByteSource.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/MutableTypeToInstanceMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/CharSink.java

 $\label{eq:local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/AbstractInvocationHandler.java$

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2020 The Guava Authors

*

- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except
- * in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
- * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License
- * is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express
- * or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/ /**

* Holder for web specializations of methods of {@code Ints}. Intended to be empty for regular * version.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/primitives/IntsMethodsForWeb.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2007 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/LittleEndianDataOutputStream.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Preconditions.java

 $\label{eq:sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/FinalizablePhantomReference.java$

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/LineBuffer.java

jar/com/google/common/base/Function.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AbstractFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ExecutionList.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/MultiInputStream.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/Primitives.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/FinalizableSoftReference.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/FinalizableReferenceQueue.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Objects.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/eventbus/DeadEvent.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/LittleEndianDataInputStream.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/LineReader.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/eventbus/AllowConcurrentEvents.java

 $\label{eq:local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ListenableFuture.java$

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/eventbus/Subscribe.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/Closeables.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/FinalizableReference.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/CountingInputStream.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/eventbus/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/Resources.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/EnumMultiset.java

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/CharStreams.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Defaults.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Functions.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/eventbus/AsyncEventBus.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/HashBiMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/ByteStreams.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/AbstractIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/DirectExecutor.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Supplier.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/CountingOutputStream.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Throwables.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/FinalizableWeakReference.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/Flushables.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Interners.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/eventbus/EventBus.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/Files.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Predicates.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Predicate.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Charsets.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Suppliers.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2016 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
- * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/ForwardingGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/AbstractDirectedNetworkConnections.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/AbstractGraphBuilder.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/AbstractGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/collect/LinkedHashMultimapGwtSerializationDependencies.java * /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/collect/CollectCollectors.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Comparators.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/DirectedMultiNetworkConnections.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/UndirectedNetworkConnections.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/MutableValueGraph.java

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/ElementOrder.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/NetworkBuilder.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/GraphConnections.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/MultiEdgesConnecting.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/AbstractValueGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/GraphConstants.java

jar/com/google/common/graph/ValueGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/UndirectedGraphConnections.java

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/HashMultimapGwtSerializationDependencies.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/DirectedGraphConnections.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/ForwardingValueGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/AbstractNetwork.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/ImmutableValueGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/StandardMutableValueGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/StandardMutableNetwork.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/ValueGraphBuilder.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/UndirectedMultiNetworkConnections.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/MapRetrievalCache.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableMultisetGwtSerializationDependencies.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/StandardMutableGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ArrayListMultimapGwtSerializationDependencies.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/EdgesConnecting.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/StandardValueGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/NetworkConnections.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/GraphBuilder.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/EndpointPair.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/StandardNetwork.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/DirectedNetworkConnections.java

 $\label{eq:local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/AbstractUndirectedNetworkConnections.java$

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/collect/RangeGwtSerializationDependencies.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/MapIteratorCache.java

*/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/graph/EndpointPairIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/ForwardingNetwork.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/MoreCollectors.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2014 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

 \ast in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/MoreObjects.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/eventbus/SubscriberRegistry.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/Quantiles.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/eventbus/Subscriber.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/eventbus/Dispatcher.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/TrustedListenableFutureTask.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ListenerCallQueue.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2012 The Guava Authors

*

- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except
- * in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

```
* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
```

*

- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License
- * is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

```
* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under
* the License.
```

/ /

- * This method was rewritten in Java from an intermediate step of the Murmur hash function in
- * http://code.google.com/p/smhasher/source/browse/trunk/MurmurHash3.cpp, which contained the
- * following header:
- *
- * MurmurHash3 was written by Austin Appleby, and is placed in the public domain. The author * hereby disclaims
- copyright to this source code.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/base/SmallCharMatcher.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

- * Copyright (C) 2016 The Guava Authors
- *

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

/**

* Holder for extra methods of {@code Objects} only in web. Intended to be empty for regular

* version.

*/

Found in path(s):

jar/com/google/common/base/ExtraObjectsMethodsForWeb.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

* Copyright (C) 2019 The Guava Authors

*

/*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/CompactHashing.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/graph/IncidentEdgeSet.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2014 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/ImmutableGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/Graph.java

jar/com/google/common/graph/Graphs.java

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/PredecessorsFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/TopKSelector.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/InsecureRecursiveDeleteException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/RecursiveDeleteOption.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/Network.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/MutableGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/ImmutableNetwork.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/MutableNetwork.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/SuccessorsFunction.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2012 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/EvictingQueue.java

*/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingDeque.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingNavigableMap.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingImmutableSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingImmutableList.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/CompactLinkedHashMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ForwardingBlockingDeque.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingNavigableSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SortedMultisetBridge.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/DescendingImmutableSortedSet.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingBlockingDeque.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/FilteredEntrySetMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AllEqualOrdering.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/FilteredEntryMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractNavigableMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/FilteredKeySetMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/FilteredMultimap.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/TreeTraverser.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractSortedKeySortedSetMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RegularImmutableAsList.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/TransformedIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/UnmodifiableSortedMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/CompactLinkedHashSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/CompactHashSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractMultimap.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingImmutableMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/CompactHashMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RangeMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/FilteredSetMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/TreeRangeMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/FilteredKeyListMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/DescendingMultiset.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/TransformedListIterator.java

*/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableEnumMap.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2007 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/ /**

* Returns an array containing all of the elements in the specified collection. This method

* returns the elements in the order they are returned by the collection's iterator. The returned

```
* array is "safe" in that no references to it are maintained by the collection. The caller is
```

* thus free to modify the returned

array. *

*This method assumes that the collection size doesn't change while the method is running.

*

* TODO(kevinb): support concurrently modified collections?

*

* @param c the collection for which to return an array of elements

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/collect/ObjectArrays.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2018 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/IndexedImmutableSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/collect/BaseImmutableMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/JdkBackedImmutableMap.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/collect/JdkBackedImmutableBiMap.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2020 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ServiceManagerBridge.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2013 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/Runnables.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/HashingInputStream.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/eventbus/SubscriberExceptionHandler.java

*

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Utf8.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/TypeVisitor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/VerifyException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/FilteredMultimapValues.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/CharSequenceReader.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/eventbus/SubscriberExceptionContext.java

 $\label{eq:local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/thirdparty/publicsuffix/PublicSuffixType.java$

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/WrappingScheduledExecutorService.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Verify.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractTable.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2011 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the

* License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either

* express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/GeneralRange.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingSortedMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractRangeSet.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SortedIterables.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableSortedMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Count.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RegularImmutableSortedMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SortedIterable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RangeSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableSortedMultisetFauxverideShim.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2020 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License
* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

/**

* Holder for web specializations of methods of {@code Floats}. Intended to be empty for regular * version.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/primitives/FloatsMethodsForWeb.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2018 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/JdkBackedImmutableSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/ImmutableSupplier.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ExecutionSequencer.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/collect/JdkBackedImmutableMultiset.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan. /*

- * Copyright (C) 2011 The Guava Authors
- *

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/BloomFilterStrategies.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/MathPreconditions.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/LoadingCache.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/AbstractNonStreamingHashFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/Weigher.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/Murmur3_128HashFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/CacheStats.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/AbstractHasher.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/WrappingExecutorService.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/ParseRequest.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/BloomFilter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/DescendingImmutableSortedMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/TypeParameter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ForwardingExecutorService.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/hash/AbstractStreamingHasher.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/DoubleMath.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Absent.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/ForwardingLoadingCache.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RegularImmutableMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/UnsignedLong.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/RemovalListener.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/CacheLoader.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/LongMath.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/HashCode.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/IntMath.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractSortedMultiset.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/Funnel.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/UnsignedInts.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/AbstractCache.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/BoundType.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/RemovalNotification.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/Types.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/net/HttpHeaders.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/Cache.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Present.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AbstractScheduledService.java

jar/com/google/common/collect/EmptyContiguousSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/HashFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/HashingOutputStream.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/AbstractLoadingCache.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/UncheckedExecutionException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/UnsignedInteger.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/CacheBuilderSpec.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/net/MediaType.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AsyncFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/FutureCallback.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/RemovalCause.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/TreeRangeSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/Murmur3_32HashFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Optional.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/Crc32cHashFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RegularContiguousSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/Uninterruptibles.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ExecutionError.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/AbstractCompositeHashFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/PairwiseEquivalence.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/CycleDetectingLockFactory.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Queues.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/ForwardingCache.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/BigIntegerMath.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/PrimitiveSink.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/math/DoubleUtils.java

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ListeningScheduledExecutorService.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ForwardingListeningExecutorService.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/MessageDigestHashFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/Hasher.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Enums.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Ticker.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/RemovalListeners.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/FunctionalEquivalence.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/net/HostAndPort.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AbstractListeningExecutorService.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/Hashing.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/UnsignedLongs.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/Funnels.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2007 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either

express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under

* the License.

/ /

* This following method is a modified version of one found in

* http://gee.cs.oswego.edu/cgi-bin/viewcvs.cgi/jsr166/src/test/tck/AbstractExecutorServiceTest.java?revision=1.30

* which contained the following notice:

*

* Written by Doug Lea with assistance from members of JCP JSR-166 Expert Group and released to *

the public domain, as explained at http://creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/ \ast

* Other contributors include Andrew Wright, Jeffrey Hayes, Pat Fisher, Mike Judd.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/MoreExecutors.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2009 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/ /**

* Not supported. You are attempting to create a map that may contain a non-{@code Comparable}

* key. Proper calls will resolve to the version in { @code ImmutableSortedMap}, not this dummy

* version.

*

* @throws UnsupportedOperationException always

* @deprecated Pass a key of type {@code Comparable}

to use {@link

* ImmutableSortedMap#of(Comparable, Object)}.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableSortedMapFauxverideShim.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2007 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractSetMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Synchronized.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableSet.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/CompoundOrdering.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/MutableClassToInstanceMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingObject.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingListIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractIterator.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingIterator.java

jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractMapBasedMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingSortedSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Iterables.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/TreeMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Multisets.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/NullsLastOrdering.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SortedSetMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractSortedSetMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ByFunctionOrdering.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Ordering.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/EnumBiMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ListMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/NaturalOrdering.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractListMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractMapBasedMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ReverseOrdering.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Multiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Lists.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractBiMap.java

 $\label{eq:local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ConcurrentHashMultiset.java$

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ClassToInstanceMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingConcurrentMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Iterators.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/LexicographicalOrdering.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ReverseNaturalOrdering.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/LinkedListMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/LinkedHashMultimap.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ExplicitOrdering.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Multimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/UsingToStringOrdering.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingMapEntry.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Interner.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SingletonImmutableSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/TreeMultimap.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/NullsFirstOrdering.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingSortedMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/BiMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableList.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingQueue.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractMapEntry.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RegularImmutableSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingSet.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingList.java

jar/com/google/common/collect/MapDifference.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ComparatorOrdering.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SetMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Maps.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingCollection.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ArrayListMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Multimaps.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/HashMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/LinkedHashMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Sets.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/EnumHashBiMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/HashMultimap.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2015 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AsyncCallable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/collect/ConsumingQueueIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/io/ReaderInputStream.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/FarmHashFingerprint64.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/MacHashFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/CombinedFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/InterruptibleTask.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AggregateFutureState.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/LittleEndianByteArray.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/Platform.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Written by Doug Lea with assistance from members of JCP JSR-166

* Expert Group and released to the public domain, as explained at

* http://creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/LongAdder.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/LongAdder.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/Striped64.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/Striped64.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AtomicDoubleArray.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2008 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Serialization.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Tables.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/StandardRowSortedTable.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableEntry.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableBiMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableListMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RegularImmutableBiMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableMapKeySet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableCollection.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/thirdparty/publicsuffix/PublicSuffixPatterns.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableMapEntrySet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SingletonImmutableBiMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Table.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/StandardTable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/UnmodifiableIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/TreeBasedTable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RegularImmutableMap.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/HashBasedTable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableSortedSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/CollectPreconditions.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableMultiset.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Range.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Platform.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/EmptyImmutableListMultimap.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableMapValues.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/PeekingIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Collections2.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2010 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/net/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ListeningExecutorService.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/annotations/Beta.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ContiguousSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Strings.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Ascii.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/UncaughtExceptionHandlers.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/Monitor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/Atomics.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ForwardingBlockingQueue.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SortedLists.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Equivalence.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/annotations/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ThreadFactoryBuilder.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2020 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

 \ast in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

/**

* Holder for web specializations of methods of {@code Shorts}. Intended to be empty for regular * version.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/primitives/ShortsMethodsForWeb.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2011 The Guava Authors

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except * in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0 * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License * is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express * or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License. */ /* * This method was written by Doug Lea with assistance from members of JCP JSR-166 Expert Group * and released to the public domain, as explained at * http://creativecommons.org/licenses/publicdomain * * As of 2010/06/11, this method is identical to the (package private) hash method in OpenJDK 7's * java.util.HashMap class. */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/Striped.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2009 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

/**

* Outer class that exists solely to let us write {@code Partially.GwtIncompatible} instead of plain

* {@code GwtIncompatible}. This is more accurate for {@link Futures#catching}, which is available

* under GWT but with a slightly different signature.

*

* We can't use { @code PartiallyGwtIncompatible } because then the GWT compiler

wouldn't recognize

* it as a {@code GwtIncompatible} annotation. And for {@code Futures.catching}, we need the GWT

* compiler to autostrip the normal server method in order to expose the special, inherited GWT

* version.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/Partially.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2019 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

 \ast in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under

* the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/IgnoreJRERequirement.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2016 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under

* the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/base/PatternCompiler.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/JdkPattern.java

 $* / opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62 / 0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-0.000 - 0.0000 -$

jar/com/google/common/base/CommonMatcher.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/CommonPattern.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2017 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/ImmutableLongArray.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ForwardingCondition.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/ImmutableIntArray.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/hash/AbstractHashFunction.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ForwardingLock.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/ImmutableDoubleArray.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2013 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/MoreFiles.java

jar/com/google/common/collect/MultimapBuilder.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableMapEntry.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2015 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

 \ast you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/package-info.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableBiMapFauxverideShim.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/collect/CollectSpliterators.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2009 The Guava Authors

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/xml/XmlEscapers.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/escape/ArrayBasedUnicodeEscaper.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AbstractExecutionThreadService.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/MapMaker.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/SettableFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/DenseImmutableTable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/net/InternetDomainName.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/ByteArrayDataInput.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/JdkFutureAdapters.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RegularImmutableTable.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/net/HostSpecifier.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/escape/ArrayBasedEscaperMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/escape/Escapers.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/SignedBytes.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/Service.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ForwardingFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/net/UrlEscapers.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/collect/SparseImmutableTable.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ForwardingFluentFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Splitter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/escape/Platform.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/CacheBuilder.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/UnsignedBytes.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/LocalCache.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/cache/ReferenceEntry.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/escape/ArrayBasedCharEscaper.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/annotations/GwtCompatible.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/LineProcessor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/Cut.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/MapMakerInternalMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ForwardingListenableFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AbstractService.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/Callables.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/annotations/GwtIncompatible.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AbstractIdleService.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/ByteArrayDataOutput.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/html/HtmlEscapers.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/ByteProcessor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Platform.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/TypeResolver.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2020 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

/**

* Holder for web specializations of methods of {@code Doubles}. Intended to be empty for regular * version.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/primitives/DoublesMethodsForWeb.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2008 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/net/InetAddresses.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/io/MultiReader.java

 $* / opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62 / 0 / guava-29-0- jre-sources-1-0.000 - 0.000$

jar/com/google/common/escape/UnicodeEscaper.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/net/PercentEscaper.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/Doubles.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/Chars.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/FluentIterable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/FileBackedOutputStream.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/thirdparty/publicsuffix/TrieParser.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Joiner.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/internal/Finalizer.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/Bytes.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/SequentialExecutor.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/Longs.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/Ints.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/Booleans.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ListenableFutureTask.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/escape/Escaper.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/CharMatcher.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Converter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/Shorts.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/Stopwatch.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/primitives/Floats.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2017 The Guava Authors

*

- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/Traverser.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/graph/AbstractBaseGraph.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/graph/BaseGraph.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2015 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you

* may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may

* obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or

- * implied. See the License for the specific language governing
- * permissions and limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/collect/Streams.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2010 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
- * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SortedMapDifference.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/UnmodifiableListIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingListMultimap.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RowSortedTable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractSequentialIterator.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingSortedSetMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/MinMaxPriorityQueue.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingImmutableCollection.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingSetMultimap.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2009 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RegularImmutableList.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableAsList.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ComputationException.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableSetMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ForwardingTable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ComparisonChain.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableSortedSetFauxverideShim.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ArrayTable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableClassToInstanceMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SingletonImmutableList.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableTable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/RegularImmutableSortedSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableSortedMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/SingletonImmutableTable.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/ImmutableEnumSet.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/EmptyImmutableSetMultimap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/AbstractIndexedListIterator.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/collect/DiscreteDomain.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2006 The Guava Authors

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except

* in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License

* is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express

* or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under * the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/Futures.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/PatternFilenameFilter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/ImmediateFuture.java

*

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/GwtFuturesCatchingSpecialization.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/FluentFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/CollectionFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/base/CaseFormat.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/TimeLimiter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/FuturesGetChecked.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/GwtFluentFutureCatchingSpecialization.java *

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/reflect/TypeToken.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/annotations/VisibleForTesting.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AbstractCatchingFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AbstractTransformFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/escape/CharEscaper.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/UncheckedTimeoutException.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-

jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/FakeTimeLimiter.java

/opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/escape/CharEscaperBuilder.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/TimeoutFuture.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/SimpleTimeLimiter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/io/AppendableWriter.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AggregateFuture.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2011 The Guava Authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1jar/com/google/common/util/concurrent/AtomicLongMap.java

* /opt/ws_local/PERMITS_SQL/1038058780_1593177960.62/0/guava-29-0-jre-sources-1-jar/com/google/common/collect/GwtTransient.java

1.2 commons-codec 1.11

1.2.1 Available under license :

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,

and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or

(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from)

the Work and for which the

editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication

on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems,

and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant

of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as

of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works

that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must

include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own

- copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.
- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names

of the Licensor,

except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

 Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law

(such as deliberate and grossly

negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your

sole responsibility, not on behalf

of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License. Apache Commons Codec Copyright 2002-2017 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been translated from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/phoneticinfo.htm with permission from the original authors. Original source copyright: Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

1.3 gson 2.8.6

1.3.1 Available under license :

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

- * Copyright (C) 2010 The Android Open Source Project
- * Copyright (C) 2012 Google Inc.

*

- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
- * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/LinkedTreeMap.java
* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/LinkedHashTreeMap.java
No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2011 Google Inc.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/CollectionTypeAdapterFactory.java * /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/TypeAdapters.java * /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/JsonTreeReader.java *

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/ObjectTypeAdapter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/MapTypeAdapterFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/TypeAdapter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/JsonReaderInternalAccess.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/JsonTreeWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/TypeAdapterFactory.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/ReflectiveTypeAdapterFactory.java

*

/opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/TypeAdapterRuntimeTypeWrapper.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2018 The Gson authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/GsonBuildConfig.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2017 The Gson authors

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/reflect/PreJava9ReflectionAccessor.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/PreJava9DateFormatProvider.java */opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/reflect/ReflectionAccessor.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/reflect/UnsafeReflectionAccessor.java * /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/JavaVersion.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2008 Google Inc.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/JsonParseException.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/JsonPrimitive.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/ExclusionStrategy.java

*

/opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/JsonDeserializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/\$Gson\$Preconditions.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/Excluder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/JsonSerializationContext.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27 / 0/g son-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/g son/J sonArray.java$

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/annotations/Since.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/Primitives.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/reflect/TypeToken.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/Gson.java

*

/opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/JsonIOException.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/JsonObject.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/JsonSerializer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/ObjectConstructor.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/JsonNull.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/JsonDeserializationContext.java

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27 / 0/g son-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/g son/J sonElement.java = 0.000 + 0.0$

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/GsonBuilder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/FieldNamingPolicy.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/FieldNamingStrategy.java

*

/opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/DefaultDateTypeAdapter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/annotations/Until.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/annotations/SerializedName.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/annotations/Expose.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/InstanceCreator.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2014 Google Inc.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/annotations/JsonAdapter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/JsonAdapterAnnotationTypeAdapterFactory. java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2011 Google Inc.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/LazilyParsedNumber.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/SqlDateTypeAdapter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/ConstructorConstructor.java

*

/opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/TimeTypeAdapter.java * /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/DateTypeAdapter.java * /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/UnsafeAllocator.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/internal/bind/TreeTypeAdapter.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/**

* Copyright (C) 2008 Google Inc.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/internal/\$Gson\$Types.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2010 Google Inc.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

 \ast you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/JsonSyntaxException.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/internal/Streams.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2010 Google Inc.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/stream/JsonToken.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/stream/JsonWriter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/stream/JsonScope.java

/opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/stream/MalformedJsonException.java * /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1jar/com/google/gson/stream/JsonReader.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2009 Google Inc.

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/LongSerializationPolicy.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-

jar/com/google/gson/JsonStreamParser.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/FieldAttributes.java
*

 $/opt/cola/permits/1108597571_1606176527.27/0/gson-2-8-6-sources-1-jar/com/google/gson/JsonParser.java$

1.4 constraintlayout 2.1.0

1.4.1 Available under license :

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial

revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License,

each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the

Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:

- (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and

- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding

those notices that do not

pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions

- for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.
- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or

agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,

incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

1.5 appcompat 1.3.1

1.5.1 Available under license :

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2019 The Android Open Source Project

*

- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- \ast you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
- * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatAttributeTest.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeCustomAttachBaseContextTest Case.kt

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeRotateDoesNotRecreateActivity TestCase.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/EmptyOptionsPanelActivity.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/testutils/NightModeActivityTestRule.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModePreventOverrideConfigActivity. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeRotateDoesNotRecreateActivity .java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-lint/build.gradle
*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/WindowDecorBeforeOnCreateAppCompat Activity.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/content/res/AppCompatResourcesTestCase.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeCustomAttachBaseContextActivity.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintResourcesTest.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/EmptyOptionsPanelTest.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeLateOnCreateActivity.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/testutils/NightModeUtils.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeLateOnCreateTestCase.kt */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/test/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatResourcesRobolectricTest.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/WindowDecorBeforeOnCreateTestCase.jav a

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModePreventOverrideConfigTestCas e.kt

*/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/res/ColorStateListAlphaDetector.kt

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeForegroundDialogTestCase.kt */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeRotateRecreatesActivityWithConfigTestCase.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeUiModeConfigChangesTestCas e.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/graphics/drawable/AnimatedStateListDrawableCompatTest.java/androidX/appcompat/graphics/drawable/AnimatedStateListDrawableCompatTest.java/androidX/appcompat/graphics/drawable/AnimatedStateListDrawableCompatTest.java/androidX/appcompat/graphics/drawable/AnimatedStateListDrawableCompatTest.java/androidX/appcompat/graphics/drawable/AnimatedStateListDrawableCompatTest.java/androidX/appcompat/graphics/drawable/AnimatedStateListDrawableCompatTest.java/androidX/appcompat/graphics/drawable/AnimatedStateListDrawableCompatTest.java/androidX/appcompat/graphics/drawable/AnimatedStateListDrawableCompatTest.java/androidX/appcompa

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/AppCompatIssueRegistry.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeUiModeConfigChangesActivity .java

*

 $/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcom$

benchmark/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/benchmark/ViewInflationBenchmark.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/ActivityUnitTestSetActivityContextTest.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeDefaultOnlyTestCase.kt */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeLocalOnlyTestCase.kt No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

~ Copyright (C) 2017 The Android Open Source Project

~

~ Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

~ you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

~ You may obtain a copy of the License at

~

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

~

~ Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

~ distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

~ WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

~ See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

~ limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v28/themes_base.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/black_rect.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v26/styles_base.xml *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_tooltip_enter.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v26/themes_base.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/values/arrays.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_button_autosize_activity.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/tooltip_frame_light.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_tooltip_exit.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/menu/appcompat_menu_icon_tinting.xml /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_inflater_activity.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/colorv21/abc_btn_colored_borderless_text_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat toolbar activity.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/tooltip_frame_dark.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_tooltip.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/textview_autosize_maxlines.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v16/styles.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

~ Copyright (C) 2018 The Android Open Source Project

~

~ Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

 \sim you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

~ You may obtain a copy of the License at

~

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

~

~ Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

~ distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

~ WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

~ See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

~ limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_cascading_menu_item_layout.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2016 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/menu/popup_menu.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2014 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_search_dropdown_item_icons_2line.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_search_view.xml

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

~ Copyright 2021 The Android Open Source Project

~

 \sim Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

~ you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

~ You may obtain a copy of the License at

~

~ http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Open Source Used In Umbrella Android Client for Fedramp Umbrella Android Client for Fedramp Prod 70

- ~ Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- ~ distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- ~ WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- ~ See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

~ limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receivecontent-testapp/src/main/res/values/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receivecontent-testapp/src/main/res/values/styles.xml

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receive-content-testapp/src/main/res/layout/activity_main.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receivecontent-testapp/src/main/AndroidManifest.xml

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2010 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

dd

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_action_menu_item_layout.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright 2020 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE 2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/values/attrs.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat edittext receive content activity.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ic_menu_paste_mtrl_am_alpha.xml /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ic_menu_copy_mtrl_am_alpha.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ic_menu_selectall_mtrl_alpha.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ic_menu_cut_mtrl_alpha.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc star half black 48dp.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_star_black_48dp.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatresources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/my_drawable.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc ic menu share mtrl alpha.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2016 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ic_search_api_material.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2021 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receive-content-testapp/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/MyReceiver.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatReceiveContentHelper.java *

 $/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receive-content-testapp/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/MainActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/MainActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/MainActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/MainActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/MainActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/MainActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/MainActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/MainActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/appcomp$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/LayoutIncludeDetector.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/graphics/drawable/DrawableContainerTest.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receivecontent-testapp/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/AttachmentsRecyclerViewAdapter.java * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receivecontent-testapp/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/Logcat.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receivecontent-testapp/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/AttachmentsRepo.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receivecontent-testapp/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/demo/receivecontent/MyExecutors.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2017 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TooltipCompat.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/inflater/CustomViewInflater.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewAutoSizeTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/view/ContextThemeWrapperTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewAutoSizeHelper.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatButtonAutoSizeActivity.jav a

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TooltipCompatHandler.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/SearchViewTest.java/appcompat/widget/SearchViewTest.java/appcompat/widwt/SearchViewTest.java/appcompat/widget/SearchViewTest.java/appc

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TooltipPopup.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatRadioButtonActivity.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatInflaterPassTest.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewAutoSizeActivity. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatInflaterDefaultActivity.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/inflater/MisbehavingViewInflater.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatInflaterNullActivity.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatMenuItemIconTintingTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatMenuItemIconTintingTestActivity.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/view/SupportMenuInflaterTestActivity.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/SearchView_CursorTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatMenuItemShortcutsTest.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatBaseAutoSizeTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatRadioButtonTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatInflaterBadClassNameTest.jav a

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatButtonAutoSizeTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatInflaterBadClassNameActivity. java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatInflaterCustomActivity.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/CustomCollapsibleView.java/appcompat/appcompat/app/CustomCollapsibleView.java/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/app/CustomCollapsibleView.java/appcompat/appcompat/app/CustomCollapsibleView.java/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/app/CustomCollapsibleView.java/appcompat/appcom

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/SearchViewTestActivity.java/ap

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageButtonTest.java/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageButtonTest.java/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageButtonTest.java/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageButtonTest.java/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageButtonTest.java/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageButtonTest.java/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageButtonTest.java/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageButtonTest.java/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageButtonTest.java/appcompa

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatBaseImageViewTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatInflaterCustomTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatMenuItemShortcutsTestActivit y.java

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatInflaterNullTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageButtonActivity.java * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatInflaterDefaultTest.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2017 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/a3em.ttx No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2011 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ScrollingTabContainerView.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuPresenter.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/CollapsibleActionView.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AbsActionBarView.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/BaseMenuPresenter.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

```
/*
```

```
* Copyright (C) 2006 The Android Open Source Project
```

- *
- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
- * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.
- */

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/SubMenuBuilder.java/androidx/appcompat/subw/menu/SubMenuBuilder.java/androidx/appcompat/subw/menu/SubMenuBuilder.java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/Subw/menu/Su

- * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-
- gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuView.java

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuItemImpl.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/ListMenuItemView.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2010 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_item_background_holo_dark.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_action_menu_layout.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_list_selector_background_transition_holo_light.xml$

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_item_background_holo_light.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_list_selector_holo_light.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_popup_menu_item_layout.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_list_selector_holo_dark.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_list_selector_background_transition_holo_dark.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2018 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_f3em_weight300_italic.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_k3em_weight600_upright.ttx /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_r3em_weight900_italic.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_m3em_weight700_upright.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_g3em_weight400_upright.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_q3em_weight900_upright.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_p3em_weight800_italic.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_c3em_weight200_upright.ttx

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_b3em_weight100_italic.ttx /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_n3em_weight700_italic.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii i3em weight500 upright.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_a3em_weight100_upright.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_03em_weight800_upright.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii e3em weight300 upright.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_d3em_weight200_italic.ttx * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_h3em_weight400_italic.ttx /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_13em_weight600_italic.ttx

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/assets/fonts/ascii_j3em_weight500_italic.ttx No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2016§ The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/colorv23/abc_tint_btn_checkable.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2013 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/SupportMenuInflater.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuDialogHelper.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/SupportActionModeWrapper.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatDelegateImpl.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/ExpandedMenuView.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/ListMenuPresenter.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ShareActionProvider.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ActivityChooserView.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ActivityChooserModel.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/SuggestionsAdapter.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

All fonts included in this project follow the below copyright and licensing:

Copyright (C) 2017 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/fonts_readme.txt No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

~ Copyright (C) 2017 The Android Open Source Project

~

~ Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

~ you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

~ You may obtain a copy of the License at

~

~ http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0 ~

~ Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

~ distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

~ WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

~ See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

~ limitations under the License

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/menu/appcompat_menu_shortcut.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

** Copyright 2014, The Android Open Source Project

**

** Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

** you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

** You may obtain a copy of the License at

**

** http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

**

** Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

** distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

** WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

** See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

** limitations under the License.

*/

This is an optimized layout for a screen, with the minimum set of features

enabled.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_screen_simple_overlay_action_mode.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2015 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ic_ab_back_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ic_go_search_api_material.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2013 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_screen_simple.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_slide_in_bottom.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_fade_in.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_slide_out_top.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_list_menu_item_layout.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_list_menu_item_layout.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_expanded_menu_layout.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_activity_chooser_view_list_item.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_activity_chooser_view_list_item.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_activity_chooser_view_list_item.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_fade_out.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_fade_out.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_slide_in_top.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_popup_exit.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2014 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatViewInflater.java/appcompat/appcompat/appcompatViewInflater.java/appcompat/

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/RtlSpacingHelper.java/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/widget/RtlSpacingHelper.java/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/widget/RtlSpacingHelper.java/appcompat/widget/RtlSpacingHelper.java/appcompat/widget/RtlSpacingHelper.java/appcompat/widget/RtlSpacingHelper.java/appcompat/widget/RtlSpacingHelper.java/appcompat/

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ActionMenuPresenter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ContentFrameLayout.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/ContextThemeWrapper.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/ActionBarDrawerToggleHoneycomb.java/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/ActionBarDrawerToggleHoneycomb.java/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/spc/main/spc/main/java/spc/main/java/spc/main/java/spc/main

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/Toolbar.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/WindowDecorActionBar.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/DecorToolbar.java

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ActionMenuView.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/text/AllCapsTransformationMethod.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatDelegate.java/appcompat/appcompatDelegate.java/appcompat/appcompatDelegate.java/appcompat/appcompatDelegate.java/appcompat/appcompatDelegate.java/appcompat/appcompatDelegate.java/ap

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/LinearLayoutCompat.java/androidx/appcompat/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/androidx/appcompat.java/appcompat.java/appcompat.java/appcompat.java/appcompat.java/appco

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/graphics/drawable/DrawerArrowDrawable.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintTypedArray.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/StandaloneActionMode.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatCheckBox.java/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatCheckBox.java/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatCheckBox.java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/src/main/java/src/main/jav

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/SwitchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/appcompat/spc/switchCompat.java/spc/switc

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupMenu.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatButton.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinner.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ListPopupWindow.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/DecorContentParent.java/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/DecorContentParent.java/appcompat/src/main/java/src/main/ja

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ViewStubCompat.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatDrawableManager.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/graphics/drawable/DrawableWrapper.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/ViewPropertyAnimatorCompatSet.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarActionBar.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/DrawableUtils.java

*

 $/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat-src-tar$

resources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintInfo.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/FitWindowsLinearLayout.java/appcompat/widget/F

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatAutoCompleteTextView.java/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatAutoCompleteTextView.java/appcompat/src/main/java/src/main/src/main/java/sr

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/ActionBarDrawerToggle.java/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/ActionBarDrawerToggle.java/appcompat/spc/main/java/androidx/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/spc/main/spc/main/java/spc/m

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatEditText.java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/spc/main/java/spc/main/spc/main/java/spc/main/java/spc/main/spc/main/java/spc/main/spc

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/WindowCallbackWrapper.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatCallback.java/appcompat/a

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/FitWindowsViewGroup.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/FitWindowsFrameLayout.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatPopupWindow.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatMultiAutoCompleteTextView.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatRadioButton.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatRatingBar.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ViewUtils.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatCheckedTextView.java/appcompat/src/main/java/appcompat/widget/AppCompatCheckedTextView.java/appcompat/src/main/java/src/main/src/main/java/src/main/src/main/java/src/main/s

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NavItemSelectedListener.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/SearchView.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ToolbarWidgetWrapper.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSeekBar.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2020 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerRtlTest.java/appcompat/src/appcompatSpinnerRtlTest.java/appcompat/src/appcompatSpinnerRtlTest.java/appcompat/src/appcompatSpinnerRtlTest.java/appcompat/src/appcompatSpinnerRtlTest.java/appc

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerRtlActivity.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/testutils/LoremIpsum.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatIconsActivity.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright 2021 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receive-content-testapp/src/main/res/xml/file_paths.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receivecontent-testapp/src/main/res/drawable/container_background.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receive-content-testapp/src/main/res/menu/app_menu.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receive-content-testapp/src/main/res/drawable/thumbnail_background.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receive-content-testapp/src/main/res/layout/attachment.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receive-content-testapp/src/main/res/values/colors.xml

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2010 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuPopupHelper.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/ActionMenuItemView.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ActionBarContainer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ActionBarContextView.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/ActionMenuItem.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/ActionMode.java

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

~ Copyright 2019 The Android Open Source Project

- ~
- ~ Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- ~ you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

```
~ You may obtain a copy of the License at
```

~

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

- ~ Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- ~ distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- ~ WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- ~ See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

~ limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_lilac_alpha.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2010 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_action_bar_title_item.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2018 The Android Open Source Project

#

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

- # You may obtain a copy of the License at
- #

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

#

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

limitations under the License.

aapt is not able to read app::actionViewClass and app:actionProviderClass to produce proguard # keep rules. Add a commonly used SearchView to the keep list until b/109831488 is resolved. -keep class androidx.appcompat.widget.SearchView { <init>(...); }

Never inline methods, but allow shrinking and obfuscation.
-keepclassmembernames,allowobfuscation,allowshrinking
class androidx.appcompat.widget.AppCompatTextViewAutoSizeHelper\$Impl* {
 <methods>;

}

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/proguard-rules.pro No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2021 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_android_theme_with_include.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_android_theme_included_view.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2018 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatEditTextActivity.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/graphics/drawable/StateListDrawable.java

*

 $/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat-src-tar$

resources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/graphics/drawable/DrawableContainer.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/graphics/drawable/AnimatedStateListDrawableCompat.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatCheckBoxActivity.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ToolbarTest.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatCheckBoxTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ToolbarTestActivity.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2019 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/src/androidTest/AndroidManifest.xml

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright 2019 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE 2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/asl_heart.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatbenchmark/src/androidTest/res/layout/twelve_key_entry.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/avd_heart_empty.xml *

 $/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcom$

resources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/avd_heart_fill.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_vector_off.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/avd_heart_fill.xml

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat-src-$

 $resources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/animated_state_list_with_avd.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/src/androidTest/res/values/colors.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatresources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/animated_state_list_density.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/empty.xml

```
*
```

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/ic_heart_empty.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/asl_heart_embedded.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/ic_heart_empty.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/view_attribute_layout.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

 $resources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/vector_drawable_grouping_1.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/ic_heart_full.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/asl_heart.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/avd_heart_empty.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/ic_heart_full.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/animation_list_transition_1.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatresources/src/androidTest/res/anim/animation_grouping_1_01.xml

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2019 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatresources/src/main/res/values/attrs.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2021 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/MenuPopupWindowTest.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2014 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-land/dimens_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc switch thumb material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_cab_background_top_material.xml /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_cab_background_internal_bg.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_alert_dialog_button_bar_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-port/bools.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_btn_default_mtrl_shape.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_action_bar_up_container.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_spinner_textfield_background_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-hdpi/styles_base.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_primary_text_disable_only_material_light.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_screen_toolbar.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v21/styles_base.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/switch_thumb_material_dark.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/switch_thumb_material_light.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/values/styles.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_popup_enter.xml

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v23/styles_base_text.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v21/themes_base.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_tab_indicator_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_primary_text_disable_only_material_dark.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_seekbar_track_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/styles_rtl.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_edit_text_material.xml

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v17/styles_rtl.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/select_dialog_item_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/select_dialog_singlechoice_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_action_mode_close_item_material.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_background_cache_hint_selector_material_dark.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_btn_colored_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_btn_radio_material.xml$

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v21/styles_base_text.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_dialog_title_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/colors_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/select_dialog_multichoice_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/styles base text.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_textfield_search_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v23/styles_base.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc screen content include.xml /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc btn borderless material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v18/dimens.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/dimens_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_background_cache_hint_selector_material_light.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2019 The Android Open Source Project

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ResourceManagerInternal.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/build.gradle

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatbenchmark/build.gradle No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

~ Copyright (C) 2019 The Android Open Source Project

~ Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

~ you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

~ You may obtain a copy of the License at

~

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

~ Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

~ distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

~ WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

 \sim See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

~ limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

*/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatbenchmark/src/main/AndroidManifest.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatbenchmark/src/androidTest/AndroidManifest.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_theme_coloraccent.xml

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2021 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/integration-tests/receive-content-testapp/build.gradle

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2008 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_primary_text_material_dark.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2014 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_search_url_text.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_secondary_text_material_dark.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_primary_text_material_light.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_primary_text_material_light.xml

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_secondary_text_material_light.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2017 The Android Open Source Project

*

- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

```
* You may obtain a copy of the License at
```

*

- * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatHintHelper.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

```
gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/WithHint.java
```

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/* //device/apps/common/res/anim/fade_in.xml

**

** Copyright 2014, The Android Open Source Project

**

** Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

** you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

** You may obtain a copy of the License at

**

** http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0 **

** Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

** distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

** WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

** See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

** limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_grow_fade_in_from_bottom.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2012 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ru/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-mk/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/attrs.xml *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/dimens.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-da/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-de/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/styles.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-pt-rPT/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ca/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-b+sr+Latn/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-watch/themes_base.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-en-rGB/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-xlarge/dimens.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-be/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-fi/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ko/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ro/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-en-rCA/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-gl/strings.xml *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-sq/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-lt/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-pt-rBR/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-mr/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/config.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-en-rAU/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-bn/strings.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-lo/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-fr/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-kn/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-my/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-es-rUS/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-sw/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-en-rIN/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ms/strings.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-tl/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-si/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/AndroidManifest.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-fa/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-hy/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-vi/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-az/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-large/dimens.xml

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-as/strings.xml

*/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-sr/strings.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ar/strings.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-uk/strings.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-it/strings.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-it/strings.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-pt/strings.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-et/strings.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-et/strings.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-et/strings.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-et/strings.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-et/strings.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/colors.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-nb/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-sk/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ne/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ka/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-th/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-el/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-bs/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-lv/strings.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/themes_base.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/themes.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-fr-rCA/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-iw/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ml/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-gu/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-gu/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/styles_base.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/styles_base.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/styles_base.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/styles_base.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/styles_base.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ky/strings.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/bools.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-watch-v21/themes_base.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-af/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-hr/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-sv/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-km/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-zh-rTW/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-pa/strings.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-hi/strings.xml

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-
gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-cs/strings.xml
* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-
gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-en-rXC/strings.xml
* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-
gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-sw600dp/dimens.xml
* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-
gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-pl/strings.xml
* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-
gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ur/strings.xml
* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-
gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ur/strings.xml
* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-
gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-sl/strings.xml
```

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-is/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/ids.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-hu/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-am/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-bg/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-nl/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-zh-rCN/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-zh-rHK/strings.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-zu/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-eu/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-mn/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-or/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-tr/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-uz/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ja/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ta/strings.xml

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-te/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-es/strings.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/main/AndroidManifest.xml

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2015 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at 2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_button_themed_onclick.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_drawable_blue.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v23/themes_base.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color-v23/abc_tint_default.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_radiobutton.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res-public/values/public_layouts.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_drawable_red.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_edittext.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_alert_dialog_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/drawer_layout.xml$

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_drawable_green.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res-

public/values/public_attrs.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_app_theme.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_select_dialog_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/alert_dialog_activity.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_tint_switch_track.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/window_decor_content.xml$

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc ratingbar indicator material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values/themes_daynight.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/values/dimens.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_btn_check_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/toolbar decor content.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-ldltr-v21/styles_base.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable-v23/abc_control_background_material.xml /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable-v21/abc_btn_colored_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_actv.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/colorv23/abc color highlight material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_mactv.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/menu/sample_actions.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc seekbar thumb material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable-v21/abc action bar item background material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_tint_spinner.xml /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/values/colors.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_alert_dialog_title_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_ratingbar.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ratingbar_small_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-night/themes_daynight.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_button.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/popup_test_activity.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_tint_btn_checkable.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_tint_seek_thumb.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/values/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_tint_edittext.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout android theme.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_checkbox.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-h720dp/dimens.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ratingbar_material.xml

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res-public/values/public_styles.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_tint_default.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_spinner.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2012 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuWrapperICS.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuItemWrapperICS.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/ActionBarPolicy.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/SubMenuWrapperICS.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/ActionBar.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuBuilder.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/BaseMenuWrapper.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ActionBarOverlayLayout.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

**

** Copyright 2013, The Android Open Source Project

**

** Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

** you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

** You may obtain a copy of the License at

**

** http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

**

** Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

** distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

** WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

** See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

** limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_activity_chooser_view.xml$

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

~ Copyright (C) 2014 The Android Open Source Project

~

```
~ Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
```

 \sim you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

~ You may obtain a copy of the License at

~

~ http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

~ Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

~ distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

~ WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

~ See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

~ limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/abc_shrink_fade_out_from_bottom.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2020 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82 / 0 / appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat-src-ta$

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/res/ImageButtonTintDetectorTest.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/view/OnClickXmlDetectorTest.kt

*

 $/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat-src-tar$

lint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/res/ColorStateListLoadingDetector.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/BaseMethodDeprecationDetector.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatEditTextReceiveContentAct ivity.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/widget/TextViewCompoundDrawablesApiDetector.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatActivityViewTreeTest.kt */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeLocalBeforeAttachBaseActivity .kt

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeCustomApplyOverrideConfigur ationTestCase.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/Stubs.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeBaseContextThemeTestCase.kt

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82 / 0 / appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat-src-tar-gz /$

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/widget/SwitchUsageXmlDetectorTest.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatEditTextReceiveContentTes t.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/res/ImageViewTintDetector.kt

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/res/DrawableLoadingDetectorTest.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatlint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/view/OnClickXmlDetector.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatlint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/widget/SwitchUsageCodeDetector.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/app/SetActionBarDetectorTest.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/widget/SwitchUsageXmlDetector.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeCustomApplyOverrideConfigur ationActivity.java

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeRtlTestUtilsRegressionTestCas e.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/res/ColorStateListAlphaDetectorTest.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeLocalBeforeAttachBaseTestCase.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/widget/SwitchUsageCodeDetectorTest.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/res/ImageViewTintDetectorTest.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/widget/TextViewCompoundDrawablesXmlDetectorTest.kt*

 $/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat-src-tar$

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/widget/TextViewCompoundDrawablesApiDetectorTest.kt */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatIconsTest.kt */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeDialogFragment.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/graphics/drawable/MyDrawable.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

lint/src/test/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/lint/res/ColorStateListLoadingDetectorTest.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeCustomApplicationConfigurationTestCase.kt

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatlint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/widget/TextViewCompoundDrawablesXmlDetector.kt * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatlint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/res/DrawableLoadingDetector.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatlint/src/main/kotlin/androidx/appcompat/app/SetActionBarDetector.kt

mit sic/man/komi/androidx/appcompa/app/setActionBarDetector.k

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

** Copyright 2012, The Android Open Source Project

**

** Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

** you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

** You may obtain a copy of the License at

**

** http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

**

** Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

** distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

** WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

** See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

** limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_action_mode_bar.xml
* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-large/config.xml
* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-sw600dp/config.xml
No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2018 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatEditTextTest.java * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextClassifierHelper.java*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatToggleButtonTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/ActionMenuItemTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuItemImplTest.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatToggleButtonActivity.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerInteractionActivity.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatToggleButton.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/SwitchCompatActivity.java/androidX/appcompatActivity.java/androidX/appcompatActivity.java/andr

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/SwitchCompatTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerInteractionTest.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

**

** Copyright 2008, The Android Open Source Project

**

** Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

** you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

** You may obtain a copy of the License at

**

** http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0 **

** Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

** distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

** WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

** See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

** limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/support_simple_spinner_dropdown_item.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2018 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_textview_rtl.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_edittext_activity.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/menu/search_action.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_checkbox_activity.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_textview_family_selection.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_togglebutton_activity.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/switchcompat_activity.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2017 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_imagebutton_activity.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout-watch/abc_alert_dialog_title_material.xml

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_list_link.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout-watch/abc_alert_dialog_button_bar_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout-v26/abc_screen_toolbar.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable-watch/abc_dialog_material_background.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_searchview_activity.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/menu/shortcut.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_radiobutton_activity.xml$

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/searchview_suggestion_item.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_textview_autosize_activity.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

~ Copyright 2018 The Android Open Source Project

~

~ Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

~ you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

~ You may obtain a copy of the License at

~

~ http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

~ Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

 \sim distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

~ WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

~ See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

~ limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/interpolator/btn radio to on mtrl animation interpolator 0.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/btn_radio_on_mtrl.xml /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_radio_to_on_mtrl_dot_group_animation.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_radio_to_on_mtrl_ring_outer_path_animation.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable-v21/abc list divider material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/btn radio off to on mtrl animation.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_checkbox_to_checked_box_inner_merged_animation.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/white_square.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/interpolator/btn radio to off mtrl animation interpolator 0.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/ic vector.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/interpolator/btn checkbox checked mtrl animation interpolator 0.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/btn_checkbox_unchecked_to_checked_mtrl_animation.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_checkbox_to_checked_box_outer_merged_animation.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_checkbox_to_unchecked_check_path_merged_animation.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/btn_checkbox_unchecked_mtrl.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

```
gz/appcompat/spcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/switch_track_red.xml
```

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_btn_check_material_anim.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_radio_to_off_mtrl_ring_outer_path_animation.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/interpolator/btn_checkbox_checked_mtrl_animation_interpolator_1.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_checkbox_to_unchecked_icon_null_animation.xml

```
* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-
```

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/btn_radio_on_to_off_mtrl_animation.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_list_divider_material.xml *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/interpolator/fast_out_slow_in.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_btn_radio_material_anim.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/interpolator/btn_checkbox_unchecked_mtrl_animation_interpolator_1.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_radio_to_off_mtrl_ring_outer_animation.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/btn_checkbox_checked_mtrl.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_checkbox_to_unchecked_box_inner_merged_animation.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_checkbox_to_checked_icon_null_animation.xml *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_radio_to_off_mtrl_dot_group_animation.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/btn_checkbox_checked_to_unchecked_mtrl_animation.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/btn_radio_off_mtrl.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/switch_thumb_yellow.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

 $resources/src/androidTest/res/drawable/animation_list_transition_2.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/interpolator/btn_checkbox_unchecked_mtrl_animation_interpolator_0.xml *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/red_square.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/anim/btn_radio_to_on_mtrl_ring_outer_animation.xml

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2015 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ic_clear_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ic_voice_search_api_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ic_menu_overflow_material.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2015 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/AndroidManifest.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2007 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_list_menu_item_icon.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_list_menu_item_radio.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_list_menu_item_checkbox.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2020 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_list_refs34.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_list_refs12.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_list_hint.xml *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_icons_activity.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2016 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatButtonTest.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewActivity.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/CascadingMenuPopup.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatBaseViewTest.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeTestCase.kt

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuAdapter.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuPopup.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupMenuTest.java/androidx/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/widget/PopupMenuTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupMenuTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupMenuTest.java/androidx/appcompat/a

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/testutils/AppCompatTintableViewActions.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AlertDialogLayout.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/FragmentContentIdTest.java/androidx/appcompat/appcompat/app/FragmentContentIdTest.java/androidx/appcompat/a

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/appcom

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/MenuHelper.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/DropDownListView.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageViewTest.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/testutils/TestUtilsActions.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextViewTest.java/androidx/appcompatViewTest.java/appcompatViewTest.java/androidx/appcompatViewTest.java/androidx/appcompatViewTest.java/androidx/appcompa

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/NightModeActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/appco

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatVectorDrawableIntegrationTes

t.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/FragmentContentIdActivity.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ForwardingListener.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatButtonActivity.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/custom/FitWindowsContentLayout.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatVectorDrawableIntegrationAct ivity.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerTest.java/appcompat/src/appcompatSpinnerTest.java/appcompat/src/appcompatSpinnerTest.java/appcompat/src/appcompatSpinnerTest.java/appcompat/src/appcompatSpinnerTest.java/appcompat/src/appcompatSpinnerTest.java/appcom

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintResourcesTest.java/androidx/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/widget/TintResourcesTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintResourcesTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintResourcesTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintResourcesTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintResourcesTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintResourcesTest.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintResourcesTest.java/appcompat/widget/TintResourcesTest.java/appcompat/widget/TintResourcesTest.java/appcompat/appcompa

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutDoubleTest.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/custom/ContextWrapperFrameLayout.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSpinnerActivity.java/appcompatSp

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/view/SupportMenuInflaterTest.java/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/view/SupportMenuInflaterTest.java/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/appcompat/src/appcompat/sr

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageViewActivity.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

~ Copyright (C) 2015 The Android Open Source Project

~

~ Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

 \sim you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

~ You may obtain a copy of the License at

~

~ http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

~

 \sim Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

 \sim distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

~ WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

 \sim See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

~ limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_text_cursor_material.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v22/themes_base.xml No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

* Copyright (C) 2015 Google Inc.

*

/*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/DialogTitle.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2015 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/VectorEnabledTintResources.java

resources/sic/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/vectorEnabledTintResource

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ThemedSpinnerAdapter.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/TwilightCalculator.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatBackgroundHelper.java/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatBackgroundHelper.java/appcompat/src/main/java/src/main/java/src/mai

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/DialogTestCase.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/BasicsTestCaseWithWindowDecor.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatDialog.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ListPopupWindowTest.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/custom/CustomDrawerLayout.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupTestActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/widget/PopupTestActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupTestActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupTestActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupTestActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupTestActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupTestActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupTestActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupTestActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/widget/PopupTestActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/a

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextView.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/testutils/TestUtils.java/androidx/appcompat/testutils/TestUtils

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/app/ToolbarAppCompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/appcompatActivity.java/androidx/appcompatActivity.java/appcompatActivity.java/appcompatActivity.java/appcompatActivity.java/appcompatActivity.java/appcompatActivity.java/appcompatActivity.java/

*/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ResourcesWrapper.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AlertDialog.java

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ButtonBarLayout.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageView.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatActivity.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/testutils/TestUtilsMatchers.java/appcompat/src/ap

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatProgressBarHelper.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/testutils/DrawerLayoutActions.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageHelper.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AlertDialogCursorTest.java/androidx/appcompat/a

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/TwilightManager.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ThemeUtils.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/KeyboardShortcutsTestCaseWithWindowD ecor.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/StandardMenuPopup.java/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/src/main/java/src/main

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatImageButton.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/BaseKeyEventsTestCase.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/BasicsTestCaseWithToolbar.java * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AlertDialogTestActivity.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/KeyEventsTestCaseWithToolbar.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/BaseKeyboardShortcutsTestCase.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AlertController.java

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/LayoutInflaterFactoryTestActivity.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatCompoundButtonHelper.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/ActionBarBackgroundDrawable.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatSeekBarHelper.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/testutils/BaseTestActivity.java */opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/MenuBuilderTest.java *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintContextWrapper.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/BaseBasicsTestCase.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AppCompatDialogFragment.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/AlertDialogTest.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/KeyEventsTestCaseWithWindowDecor.jav a

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutActivity.java/androidx/appcompat/ap

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerDynamicLayoutTest.java/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest.java/appcompat/appcompat/appcompat/src/a

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/KeyboardShortcutsTestCaseWithToolbar.ja va

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerDynamicLayoutActivity.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/TintResources.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/view/menu/ShowableListMenu.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextHelper.java/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/AppCompatTextHelper.java/appcompat/src/main/java/src/main/java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/LayoutInflaterFactoryTestCase.java*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/DrawerLayoutTest.java/androidx/appcompat/appcom

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/java/androidx/appcompat/app/WindowDecorAppCompatActivity.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright 2016 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompatresources/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/content/res/AppCompatResources.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2016 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

* You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/MenuPopupWindow.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/app/ResourcesFlusher.java/appcompat/app/ResourcesFlusher.java/appcompat/appcom

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/java/androidx/appcompat/widget/MenuItemHoverListener.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2016 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_btn_colored_borderless_text_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_imageview_activity.xml *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable-v21/abc_dialog_material_background.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_vector_state.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_list_sand.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable-v21/abc_edit_text_material.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_list_lilac.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color-v23/color state list themed attrs.xml */opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/colorv23/abc_btn_colored_text_material.xml /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_background_green.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_imageview_vector.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat button activity.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/alert dialog custom title.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_btn_colored_text_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/popup_window_item.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color-

 $v23/abc_btn_colored_borderless_text_material.xml$

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_vector_left_white_right_black.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_vectordrawable_integration.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_radiobutton_vector.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_contextwrapperparent_imageview_vector.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_dialog_material_background.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_vector_on.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_night_color_conversion_background.xml *

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/drawer_dynamic_content_double_start.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_ic_arrow_drop_right_black_24dp.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat_spinner_activity.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/drawer_dynamic_content_double_start_single_end.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_vector_level.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_android_theme_children.xml$

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82 / 0 / appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color-product/src/m$

 $v23/abc_tint_switch_track.xml$

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v24/styles_base_text.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/drawable/abc_seekbar_tick_mark_material.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_list_themed_attrs.xml

*/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color-

v23/abc_tint_spinner.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/drawer_double_layout.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/drawer_dynamic_content_double_end.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/layout_children.xml

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-

resources/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_list_themed_attrs.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/drawer_dynamic_content_single_end.xml

 $* / opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82 / 0 / appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color-permits/1201534898_1636571666.82 / 0 / appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color-permits/1201534898_1636571666.82 / 0 / appcompat-src-tar-gz / appcompat/src/main/res/color-permits/1201534898_1636571666.82 / 0 / appcompat-src-tar-gz / ap$

v23/abc_tint_edittext.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/drawer_dynamic_content_single_start.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/drawer_dynamic_content_double_end_single_start.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_hint_foreground_material_light.xml$

*

/opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_background_blue.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/values-night/colors.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/values-v25/themes_base.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/activity_night_mode.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/drawer_dynamic_content_start_end.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

 $gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_list_ocean.xml$

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-

gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color/abc_hint_foreground_material_dark.xml /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/color/color_state_list_emerald_translucent.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/layout/abc_popup_menu_header_item_layout.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/values/ids.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/appcompat textview activity.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_background_red.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898 1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/drawable/test_vector_off.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/drawer dynamic layout.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/values-night/strings.xml * /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-targz/appcompat/appcompat/src/androidTest/res/layout/alert dialog custom view.xml

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat/src/main/res/color-

v23/abc_tint_seek_thumb.xml

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

Copyright (C) 2016 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE

2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1201534898_1636571666.82/0/appcompat-src-tar-gz/appcompat/appcompat-resources/src/main/res/drawable/abc_vector_test.xml

1.6 libsodium 1.0.8

1.6.1 Available under license :

* Copyright (c) 2013-2015

* Frank Denis <j at pureftpd dot org>

*

* Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for any

* purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above

* copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

*

 \ast THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES

* WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF

* MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR

* ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES

* WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN

* ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF

* OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

*/

1.7 openssi 1.1.1n 1.7.1 Available under license :

LICENSE ISSUES

The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a double license, i.e. both the conditions of the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the toolkit. See below for the actual license texts.

OpenSSL License

*_____

* Copyright (c) 1998-2019 The OpenSSL Project. All rights reserved.

*

* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without

* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions

* are met:

*

* 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

*

* 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright

* notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in

* the documentation and/or other materials provided with the

* distribution.

*

```
* 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use
```

```
of this
```

- * software must display the following acknowledgment:
- * "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
- * for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
- *
- * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be used to
- * endorse or promote products derived from this software without
- * prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
- * openssl-core@openssl.org.

*

* 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"

* nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written

* permission of the OpenSSL Project.

*

* 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following

- * acknowledgment:
- * "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project

* for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS" AND ANY

* EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED

TO, THE

* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR

* PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR

* ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,

* SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT

* NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;

* LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)

* HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,

* STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)

* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED

* OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

* _____

*

* This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young

* (eay@cryptsoft.com). This product includes software written by Tim

- * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
- *

*/

Original SSLeay License

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)

*

* This package is an SSL implementation written

^{*} All rights reserved.

- * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
- * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.

*

- * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long as
- * the following conditions are aheared to. The following conditions
- * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
- * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code. The SSL documentation
- * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright terms
- * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).

*

- * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
- * the code are not to be removed.
- * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given attribution
- * as the author of the parts of the library used.
- * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
- * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
- *
- * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
- * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions* are met:
- * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
- * notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
- * documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
- * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this software
- * must display the following acknowledgement:
- * "This product includes cryptographic software written by
- * Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
- * The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the library
- * being used are not cryptographic related :-).
- * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative thereof) from
- * the apps directory (application code) you must include
- an acknowledgement:
- * "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com)"

*

* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS" AND

- * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
- * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
- * ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
- * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL
- * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
- * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
- * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT
- * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY

* OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF

* SUCH DAMAGE.

*

* The licence and distribution terms for any publically available version or

* derivative of this code cannot be changed. i.e. this

code cannot simply be

* copied and put under another distribution licence

* [including the GNU Public Licence.]

*/

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple Place - Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA. Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies

of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price.

Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and (2) offer you this license which

gives you legal permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and modification follow.

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This

License applies to any program or other work which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

b) You must cause any work that

you distribute or publish, that in

whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,

and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the scope of this License.

3. You may

copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readablesource code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,

c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you

received the program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the

Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent

license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the integrity of the free software distribution system, which is implemented by public license practices. Many people have made generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.

If the Program

specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any later version", you have the option of following the terms and conditions either of that version or of any later version published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM,

TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

<one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.> Copyright (C) 19yy <name of author>

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free

Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place - Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this when it starts in an interactive mode: Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program 'Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James Hacker.

<signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989 Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General Public

License instead of this License.

The "Artistic License"

Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some semblance of artistic control over the development of the package, while giving the users of the package the right to use and distribute the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to make reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

"Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files created through textual modification. "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes of the Copyright Holder as specified below.

"Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or copyrights for the package.

"You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing this Package.

"Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved,

and so on. (You will not be required to justify it to the Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at large as a market that must bear the fee.)

"Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the item. It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute it under the same conditions they received it.

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that you duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other modifications derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder. A Package modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, provided that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make them Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet or an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major archive site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to include your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.

b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or organization.

c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict with standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that clearly documents how it differs from the Standard Version.

d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or executable

form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library files, together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on where to get the Standard Version.

b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of the Package with your modifications.

c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), together with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.

d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of this Package. You may charge any fee you choose for support of this Package. You may not charge a fee for this Package itself. However, you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) software distribution provided

that you do not advertise this Package as a product of your own. You may embed this Package's interpreter within

an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a mere form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of the interpreter is so embedded.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this Package. If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing a binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you do not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this Package.

7. C subroutines

(or comparably compiled subroutines in other languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the regression tests for the language.

8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is always permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that is, when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces visible to the end user of the commercial distribution. Such use shall not be construed as a distribution of this Package.

9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

The End

1.8 nimbus-jose-jwt 5.1 1.8.1 Available under license :

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial

revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,

worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this

License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the

Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:

- (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding

those notices that do not

pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions

for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct,

indirect, special,

incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License. Nimbus JOSE + JWT

Copyright 2012-2017, Connect2id Ltd.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

1.9 google-play-services 19.2.0 1.9.1 Available under license :

AndroidX lifecycle common library:

Copyright (c) 2005-2011, The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

> Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License. "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,

and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work

and any modifications or additions

to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution." "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and

subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone
- or by combination of their Contribution(s)

with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear.

The contents

of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

 Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under

the terms and conditions of

this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9.

Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

AndroidX lifecycle livedatacore library:

Copyright (c) 2005-2011, The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

> Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For

the purposes of this definition,

"control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a

copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or
- a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices

stating that You changed the files; and

(c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part

of

the Derivative Works; and

- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to
- the NOTICE text from the Work, provided

that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding

such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file. 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no

event and under no legal theory,

whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this

License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

AndroidX lifecycle runtime library:

Copyright (c) 2005-2011, The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

> Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares,

or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and

for which the

editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing

lists, source code control systems,

and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of

this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution.

- You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
 - (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within
- such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions

for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of

the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You
- for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
- 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor

harmless for any liability

incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

Animal Sniffer:

The MIT License

Copyright (c) 2008 Kohsuke Kawaguchi and codehaus.org.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS

FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Checker Framework Annotations:

A few parts of the Checker Framework have more permissive licenses.

* The annotations are licensed under the MIT License. (The text of this license appears below.) More specifically, all the parts of the Checker Framework that you might want to include with your own program use the MIT License. This is the checker-qual.jar file and all the files that appear in it: every file in a qual/ directory, plus utility files such as NullnessUtil.java, RegexUtil.java, SignednessUtil.java, etc. In addition, the cleanroom implementations of third-party annotations, which the Checker Framework recognizes as aliases for its own annotations, are licensed under the MIT License.

MIT License:

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal

in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TOPT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM

WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Error Prone:

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,

"control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that

is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes

of this definition, "submitted"

means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

 Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to

reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the
- Work constitutes direct

or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works;

and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks.

- This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,

whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However,

in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Google Auto:

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical

transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall

mean any work of authorship, including

the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity

on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor

that are necessarily infringed by their

Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions: (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

(b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices

stating that You changed the files; and

- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative

Works, if and

wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted

for inclusion in the Work

by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade

names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
- 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Guava JDK5:

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial

revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control

systems,

and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of

this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the

Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:

- (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file,

excluding those notices that do not

pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including

any direct, indirect, special,

incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages. 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Guava JDK7:

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that

control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship,

whether in Source or

Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner

or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants
- to You a perpetual,

worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including

а

cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source
- form of the Work,

excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within

Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside

or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms
- of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor

has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support,

warranty, indemnity,

or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose

be included on the

same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier

identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

J2ObjC:

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications,

including but not limited

to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely

link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing

by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and
- otherwise transfer the Work,

where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:

(a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or

Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
- documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and

do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES

OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work
- stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor

has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply

the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

JSR 250:

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object

form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or

its representatives, including but not limited to

communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative

Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate

as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must

include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own

- copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.
- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
- 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any
- other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives. Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

JSR 305:

Copyright (c) 2007-2009, JSR305 expert group All rights reserved.

http://www.opensource.org/licenses/bsd-license.php

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

- * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
- * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright notice, this list of conditions

and the following disclaimer in the documentation

and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

* Neither the name of the JSR305 expert group nor the names of its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN

ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

JSR 330:

JSR-330

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise,

or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object

form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the

editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives,

including but not limited to

communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works

in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate

as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
 - (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and

may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
- except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.
- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent
- acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
- 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor,

and only if You agree to indemnify,

defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

JsInterop Annotations:

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal

Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,

and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is

intentionally

submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work. 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject

to the terms and conditions of

this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s)

was submitted. If You

institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute,

all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and

do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness

of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative

Works thereof, You may choose to offer,

and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the

file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright 2017 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall

mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative

Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding

communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)

patent license to make, have made,

use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed. 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet

the following conditions:

- (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
- (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution

of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each

Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

- 8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
- 9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following

boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

apksig:

Copyright (c) 2005-2008, The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the License.

> Apache License Version 2.0, January 2004 http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

- 1. Definitions.
 - "License" shall mean the terms

and conditions for use, reproduction,

and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of,

the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,

where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative

Works a copy of this License; and

- (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
- (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works

that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided

along with the Derivative Works; or,

within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions.

Unless You explicitly state otherwise,

any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND,

either express or

implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or

malfunction, or any and all

other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

JSpecify:

Apache License Version 2.0, January

2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,

and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity

exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, including but not limited to software source code, documentation source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a whole,

an original work of authorship. For the purposes

of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the Licensor

for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently incorporated within the Work.

- 2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
- 3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,

no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable

(except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

- 4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet the following conditions:
 - (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
 - (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating that You changed the files; and
 - (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and

attribution notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at

least one

of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative

Works as a whole, provided Your use,

reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated in this License.

- 5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
- 6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
- 7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law

or

agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a

result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting

any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing,

software

distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

limitations under the License.

{"AndroidX lifecycle common library": {"length": 10694, "start": 38}, "AndroidX lifecycle livedatacore library": {"length": 10694, "start": 10776}, "AndroidX lifecycle runtime library": {"length": 10694, "start": 21509}, "Animal Sniffer": {"length": 1096, "start": 32222}, "Checker Framework Annotations": {"length": 1892, "start": 33352}, "Error Prone": {"length": 11357, "start": 35260}, "Google Auto": {"length": 11358, "start": 46633}, "Guava JDK5": {"length": 11358, "start": 58006}, "Guava JDK7": {"length": 11362, "start": 69379}, "J2ObjC": {"length": 11358, "start": 80752}, "JSR 250": {"length": 11358, "start": 92122}, "JSR 305": {"length": 1602, "start": 103492}, "JSR 330": {"length": 11365, "start": 105106}, "JSpecify": {"length": 11358, "start": 149908}, "JsInterop Annotations": {"length": 11307, "start": 116497}, "SafeParcelable library": {"length": 11358, "start": 127831}, "apksig": {"length": 10695, "start": 139200}}

1.10 android-support 1.0.0

1.10.1 Available under license :

No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

- * Copyright (C) 2012 The Android Open Source Project
- *
- * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
- * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *
- * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
- *
- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1932735960_1710322176.3970373/0/androidsupport-1-0-0-sourcesjar/com/hyena/framework/app/widget/HSlidingPaneLayout.java

* /opt/cola/permits/1932735960_1710322176.3970373/0/androidsupport-1-0-0-sourcesjar/com/hyena/framework/utils/ImageUtils.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

- * Licensed to the Apache Software Foundation (ASF) under one or more
- * contributor license agreements. See the NOTICE file distributed with
- * this work for additional information regarding copyright ownership.
- * The ASF licenses this file to You under the Apache License, Version 2.0
- * (the "License"); you may not use this file except in compliance with
- * the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at

*

* http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

- * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
- * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
- * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.
- * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
- * limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1932735960_1710322176.3970373/0/androidsupport-1-0-0-sourcesjar/com/hyena/framework/datacache/objects/HashMap.java

*

/opt/cola/permits/1932735960_1710322176.3970373/0/androidsupport-1-0-0-sourcesjar/com/hyena/framework/datacache/objects/LinkedHashMap.java No license file was found, but licenses were detected in source scan.

/*

* Copyright (C) 2007 The Android Open Source Project

*

* Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

* you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

- * You may obtain a copy of the License at
- *

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

*

* Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

* distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

* WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied.

* See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

* limitations under the License.

*/

Found in path(s):

* /opt/cola/permits/1932735960_1710322176.3970373/0/androidsupport-1-0-0-sources-jar/com/hyena/framework/datacache/objects/Objects.java

Cisco and the Cisco logo are trademarks or registered trademarks of Cisco and/or its affiliates in the U.S. and other countries. To view a list of Cisco trademarks, go to this URL: www.cisco.com/go/trademarks. Third-party trademarks mentioned are the property of their respective owners. The use of the word partner does not imply a partnership relationship between Cisco and any other company. (1110R)

©2024 Cisco Systems, Inc. All rights reserved.